
Christmas Collection 
 

On Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday,  parent governors will be 
collecting for Christmas gifts for the cleaners, dinner ladies and the 
lollipop lady. Please look out for them and give generously if you 
can - it's for 8 people who work hard to keep our children safe and 
healthy.  

 

Well done to our ‘Stars of the Week’ for their hard work 
and effort in class.  

Rec—Esema, Y1—Erina, Yr2—Alesha, Y3—Tayyiba, 
Y4—Ilyas , Y5—Iffat, Y6—Mohammed A 
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Star of the Week Awards—this weeks winners... 

Calendar Competition 
December’s competition is open. 
The holidays are a perfect time to 
sit as a family and do some art. We 
didn’t have many adult entries in 
November so it would be good to 
see more for December! Remem-
ber the rules, any wildlife found in 
our local area.  

Staff inset days:  
3rd January 2017, 18th April 2017, 3rd June 

Gardening 
Project 
Interested 
in getting 
involved in 
growing veg at Fleet? 
Let the office know so 
we can contact you 
about a planning 
meeting in early   
January. 
 

AUTUMN TERM 
Last day of term: 16th December 

SPRING TERM 
First day of term: 4th January 
Half Term: 13th—Friday 17th February 
Last day of term: 31st March 

TERM DATES 2016/17:- 

SUMMER TERM  
First day of term: 19th April 
May Day Holiday: 1st May (School Closed) 
Half Term: 29th May—2nd June 
First day of half term- - Tuesday 4th June 
Last day of term: 21st July 

Play Music? Willing to share with Fleet? 
 

Please contact Lynley the music teacher: 
l.benbetka@fleet.camden.sch.uk or see with Lisa or Debbie.  

Parents’ Association—Class List 
The PA have set up a communication system to allow them 
to let everyone know about events. For it to work they need a 
contact email address. Please can you give your email address to 
the class rep for your childrens’ class. Thank you.   

Message from the head 
It has been a packed week with the 
Christmas Fair followed by the Junior 
Christmas show. Many people told 
me this term that the show would be        
something special, although Ms Wall 
kept telling me to not expect too 
much! Well, Ms Wall’s statement 
must go down as the understatement 
of the decade—it was incredible. For 
those of you who came along I doubt 
you will see better entertainment all 
Christmas. The children were amaz-
ing. The singing, dancing and acting 
was first class. The children deserve a 
hearty congratulations from us all for 
the hard work and determination 
they showed to learn everything they 
needed to and to have the bravery and confi-
dence to stand up in front of such a large au-
dience and pull it off. We are a very lucky 
school to have such fabulous children. I want 
to take this opportunity to thank Ms Wall, 
Lynley and all the other staff who helped to 
make this event so remarkable. 
Have a great weekend and we’ll see you for 
the last week of term next week. 

Friday 9th December 2016 

Christmas Fair 

The Christmas fair was a huge success! Thank you to everyone involved. 
The total raised so far is £3500 which is incredible! Your support of the 
PA is invaluable in helping support the work of the school. Thank you. 
Special thanks too to all the businesses who helped out so generously—
a full list is on the back of this newsletter. 

Soft Start 
You received a letter this 
week detailing a change 
to our start in the morn-
ing. The playground will 
remain open from 8.30am 
to all children as usual but 
classes will not be open 
until 8.45am. Teachers are 
available for a chat from 
8.45am in the class. This 
slightly later opening of 
the class gives teachers a 
bit more time in the 
morning to get ready. This 
change starts from the 
first day back in the Spring 
Term, the 4th January.  

Kentish Town City Farm  

No clubs next 

week! 

Tawny Owl by Jack—Y4 

Applying for Reception  
Having a child in nursery does not automatically gain you a place for 
Reception. All parents need to apply for a 2017 reception place before 
15th January if your child was born between 1 September 2012 and 31 
August 2013. You apply online through Camden—not through us. To 
apply go to: https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/eAdmissions/app 
If you have any questions please contact Camden admissions either by 
emailing admissions@camden.gov.uk or calling 020 7974 1625.   

Attendance Award 
The award for this week goes to Year 5  
with 95%. Well done to them—fabulous!  

 

Don’t Forget—end of term 
We finish early at 2pm next Friday the 16th. 
Children are back on the 4th January. 

Our collection for the Food Bank closes on  Wednesday! 

Online shopping at Christmas? Read this! 
Online purchases you make could help to raise money for school:  
1. Go to http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fleetps   
2. Sign up for free (or download the App if you shop on mobile)  
3. Shop online as normal!  

https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/eAdmissions/app
mailto:admissions@camden.gov.uk
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All the 
children have  
been doing 
‘coding’ activities 
from the hour of 

code   website. It’s lots of fun, 
works on all devices and best of 
all is FREE! Have a go at home 
and see if we can’t help the 
next generation become the 
next Grace Hopper or Bill Gates! 
Go to  the website code.org/
learn — the children will help 
you if you can’t figure it out! 

 
 
 

In year 1 the children have been looking a the 
amazing text, Lost and Found by Oliver Jeffers 
(if you haven’t read it you’re never too old—ask 
Santa for it for Christmas!).  
Alfie and James both really enjoyed retelling the 

story and drawing out a story board for it. Well done boys.  

Romans RULE  
The Romans made 

Amazing baths 
They also made 
Incredible paths 

They lived in villas 
And made tall pillars 

Whilst the soldiers fight 
Slaves work at night 
Boudicca the queen 
Was very, very mean 

They made central heating 
While they were defeating 

The roads didn’t bend 
And this is the end!!! 

by Lenny and Sadie in Year 4 

Swimming Nature 
The Armoury Gym 

Perform 
Icon Opticians 

APPI Pilates 
Giocobazzi 
Starbucks 

Keat's Hair Salon 
The Eye Place 

Harrods Georgian Restaurant 
Sniffles Dog Salon 

Stag Pub 
Black Truffle Deli 

Chicken Shed 
Zara Restaurant 

Beetroot Deli 
Everyman Cinema 

Cass Art 
Little Hands Design 

Fern Skincare 
Nicole Rose Yoga 

Danielle Moorehead Massage 
Ripples Bathroom 

Sir Richard Steele Pub 

Silverberry 
Budgens 

The Fields Beneath Coffee House 
Palm Reflexology 
Monica's Clothes 

Hampstead Tea Rooms 
Karma Bread 

Petit Pierrot French Classes 
Dominiques 
Fleet News 

Hampstead Butcher & Proviodore 
House of Mistry 

Susan Wainwright 
Costa Coffee 

Gourmet Burger Kitchen 
Gail's Bakery 
Lotus & Frog 

Ripples Bathrooms 
Chloe's Espresso 
Mystical Fairies 

Amanda's Action Club 
Diddi Dance 

Top Choice Drycleaners  

Thank you to the  brilliant businesses who helped out with donations to the 
fair. Their help and support is much appreciated. If looking to go shopping 
this Christmas maybe support them as they did us! 

 


